
Tuesday, September 5, 2023 
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Hello Sierra Vista High School Students!  In our efforts to 
maximize the instructional time of our students, deliveries 
or drop offs of any type are NOT allowed.  In addition, 
food deliveries to the campus for students are 
PROHIBITED.  Any item (food, materials, etc.) requesting 
to be dropped off by a parent/guardian or delivery by any 
restaurant or affiliate (Door Dash, Uber Eats, Grub Hub, 
etc.) will NOT be accepted by the staff of Sierra Vista High 
School.  Please make sure you have all of your school/
athletic items/materials needed for the school day before 
leaving the house.  Thank you for your support. 
 
Reminder for Seniors:  The Home Lunch Contract states:  
“Students may not bring food for other students.”  Do not 
return to campus with food for others.  If you do, your 
Lunch Pass may be revoked. 
 
 

No Games Today! 
 

Sports 

Hey DONS:  Did you miss the Yearbook sale at registration 
this year?  If so, you’re in luck.  We have decided to 
continue the sale for the entire month of September!!  
Right now is the time to purchase your yearbook for the 
lowest possible price of $110.  The yearbook price will 
increase throughout the year.  Senior Ads are also on sale!!  
You can save up to $80 on your Senior Ad if you buy it as 
soon as possible.  Don’t delay and buy your yearbook 
today!  Yearbooks can be purchased online at 
yearbookforever.com or in the ASB Office with Ms. Diaz.  
Senior Ads must be purchased online. 

Yearbook 

Group D  

has duty this week 


